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Member of the Board, Lars Christian Tofft, has suddenly passed away 

 

  

It is with sadness that we have to announce that member of our board, Lars Christian Tofft, has passed 

away. Lars Christian Tofft has been a member of RTX's board since 2017, and he has actively 

contributed to the company's strategy and development. His straightforward and constructive 

approach has always been value-creating and appreciated by the board.  

 

 

Best regards, 

RTX A/S 

 

 

Peter Thostrup  

Chair of the Board 

 

 

 


